For the attention of GP Reception Teams!
1. Do you need to improve the uptake of online services before the end of March 2020?  
1. Do you struggle to explain how the NHS App can help both patients and practices? 
1. Are patients starting to ask you for help with registering for the NHS App? 

We are at the start of a national campaign to promote the NHS App to the public following a successful staff campaign.  There are over 600 NHS App Ambassadors promoting the app across England and you will start to see the Faces of the NHS App on social media such as Facebook and Twitter. 
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To help you prepare for the increased interest in the NHS App that is anticipated we are delivering a short webinar on the 13th of February at 12.30 (30 minutes) for reception staff to give:
1. Current features of the NHS App
1. Hints and tips on promoting the NHS App to patients
1. What a patient may need from their GP Practice
1. Where patients can find support, eg, with registration or technical issues
1. Benefits of the NHS App to practices and patients 
1. Future developments

It’s a great opportunity for you to ask questions about the NHS App and to share best practice across the region.
 
The webinar is based on a first come first served basis and places are limited (it will be recorded for those unable to attend). 

Please register here    


